
New Road Primary School  

Weekly Newsletter  - Week 14 

 

Friday 22nd Dec 2017 
Don’t forget to look at our website - 

www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk 

Happy Christmas and New Year to all our New Road Friends and Families. 
What a fantastic last week of term we have all had in 

school. The children have enjoyed the PTFA daily raffle 

with stockings full of treats. Each class had their Christ-

mas party with a special guest appearance from the big man 

himself—Santa !!! The children have been entertained by 

two Pantomimes this year. Children from Ryburn performed 

Cinderella and then the whole school watched Aladin at The 

Victoria Theatre. Finally well done to all of KS2 on their 

amazing Carol Concert. All the staff would like to wish eve-

rybody a very Merry Christmas and best wishes for the 

New Year— see you all in 2018. 

 

   

 

 

 

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351             email : admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk 

Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate 

winners this week - 

GROWTH Award Winners— Louis, El-

lie, Joshua, Brandon, Samuel, Oliver, 

Chloe, Olivia, Ruby, Milli-Sue and 

Otis   

House Point Winners— . Lily, 

Emilie, Bella, Seth, Bea & 

Wren. 



Christmas Fayre 

Thank you to everybody 

who came to the fayre on 

Friday or who contributed 

in some way. It was a real 

success and we raised 

£1112 towards school 

funds. A very special men-

tion goes to Mrs Brierley 

who worked tirelessly to 

ensure the event was a 

triumph !!!! Thank you 

January  

Jan 8th—School Closed—

Training Day 

Jan 9th—School reopens   

Jan 19th—Firefighters Col-

lection 

Jan 22nd—Yr 4 trip to 

Thackray Museum  

Jan 25th—Yr 3 Class Assem-

bly 

February 

Feb 16th—School Closes 

Feb 26th—School reopens 

March 

March 1st—Yr 4 Class As-

sembly 

March 8th—Reception Class 

Assembly 

March 16th—20th—Book 

Fayre 

March 21st—Year 5 trip to 

Magna 

March 23rd—3.45-5.00 Small 

school football tournament at 

Ryburn 

March 26th—3.30-6.00 Par-

ents Evening 

March 27th—3.30—6.00 Par-

ents Evening  

March 29th—school closes 

April 

April 16th—School reopens 

April 26th—Yr 5 Class As-

sembly 

PTFA 

Please be aware that the PTFA have set up a new Facebook 

Group Please follow this link for the new closed 

group  https://m.facebook.com/groups/1908916519360596.       

After School Clubs 
Clubs for the Spring 

Term  

 

These will start week 

commencing Monday 15th 

January 2018. 

        Santa at New Road 

The children loved their visit from 

Santa and thank you to the PTFA for 

ensuring all the 

children re-

ceived a selec-

tion box. 

   
Attendance  

Acorns—   95.0%    Lates 2    Elms—94.6%        Lates 2 

Oaks—       91.7%    Lates 0     Rowans—93.2%   Lates 4 

Willows—   99.0%     Lates 1   Maples—94.3%    Lates 4 

Junipers—   90.6%  Lates 3     School— 94.0%   Lates 16 

No class had 100% attendance well done Oaks for no late marks let’s make 

every effort to improve this for next year everybody!! 

Lunchtime Award Winners 

Congratulations to our lunchtime award win-

ners for their perfect manners this week—  

Lola, Oliver, Arabella, Sam ,Charlie, Mia, Mia 

& Lexie. 

 

KS2 Carol Concert 

Well done to all our fantastic KS2 per-
formers in our Carol Concert this week  
you were  all amazing. 
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